
 

 

ABOR Approves Increases to Presidential Compensation 
 

Tempe, Ariz. – During a special board meeting today, the Arizona Board of Regents approved increases 

to the base salaries for Arizona State University President Michael Crow, Northern Arizona University 

President Rita Cheng and University of Arizona President Robert Robbins.  

“Our universities are major economic engines for this state and a primary source for workforce 

development. As chief executive officers of our universities, the presidents are unparalleled assets for 

the state and have the tremendous responsibility of ensuring these institutions are sustainable for 

future generations of Arizonans,

https://public.azregents.edu/Shared%20Documents/2018.05.31-Special-Brd-Mtg-Agenda-Amended-Book.pdf

